VAN ALSTYNE ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
(VAEDC)

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

Van Alstyne Community Development Corporation Meeting
228 E. Marshall Street, Van Alstyne, TX 75495

THURSDAY, AUGUST 9, 2018
6:30 P.M.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Van Alstyne Economic Development Corporation Board of Directors may attend the Van Alstyne Community Development Corporation Meeting, Thursday, August 9, 2018, at which time Van Alstyne Economic Development Corporation business/issues may be discussed, but no action will be taken by the VAEDC Board of Directors. 



Posted 8/6/18 at 10:00 AM by Jodi Carr, Executive Director for VAEDC



VAN ALSTYNE ECONOMIC


 


DEVELOPMENT CORPORA


TION


 


(VAEDC)


 


 


NOTICE OF POSSIBLE Q


UORUM


 


 


Van Alstyne Community Development Corporation 


Meeting


 


228 E. Marshall Street, Van Alstyne, TX 75495


 


 


T


HURSDAY, AUGUST 9, 2


018


 


6:30


 


P.M.


 


 


Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Van Alstyne Economic Development Corporation Board of 


Directors may 


attend


 


the


 


Van Alstyne Community 


D


evelopment


 


Corporation Meeting, Thursday, August 


9, 2018,


 


at which time Van Alstyne Economic Development Corporation business/issues may be 


discussed, but no action will be taken by the 


VAEDC 


Board o


f Directors. 


 


 


 


 


P


osted 


8/6/18 at 10:00 AM by Jodi Carr, Executive Director for VAEDC


 


 


 




VAN ALSTYNE ECONOMIC   DEVELOPMENT CORPORA TION   (VAEDC)     NOTICE OF POSSIBLE Q UORUM     Van Alstyne Community Development Corporation  Meeting   228 E. Marshall Street, Van Alstyne, TX 75495     T HURSDAY, AUGUST 9, 2 018   6:30   P.M.     Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Van Alstyne Economic Development Corporation Board of  Directors may  attend   the   Van Alstyne Community  D evelopment   Corporation Meeting, Thursday, August  9, 2018,   at which time Van Alstyne Economic Development Corporation business/issues may be  discussed, but no action will be taken by the  VAEDC  Board o f Directors.          P osted  8/6/18 at 10:00 AM by Jodi Carr, Executive Director for VAEDC      

